homeforward A HOME FOR

EVERY VETERAN

Volunteers needed to survey homeless Veterans

Portland/Multnomah County has set an audacious goal to house every homeless
Veteran by the end of 2015. To further that goal we are seeking volunteers to
conduct surveys to help us identify every homeless Veteran.

We will be sending volunteer teams to sites around the County to gather

information from Veterans experiencing homelessness so that we get them
housed.

Our first Registry Week is May 25-May 31!

If you are interested in volunteering to be part of a team going out to sites and
interviewing Veterans, please come to one of our information and training

sessions.
Friday May 15 Thursday May 21
Noon —1pm 5:30-6:30 pm
Portland Housing Bureau East Portland Community Center
421 SW 6™, Suite 500 740 SE 106th Ave

For more information, or to RSVP, contact Torrey.Giaquinta@portlandoregon.gov




